
HALLOWEEN 

WALK  FOR BILLY 

GREEN SCHOOL 
 

 

TUESDAY OCTOBER 31ST 

On Tuesday October 31st, at 1:45 pm, all students will walk around our 

neighbourhood to raise money and awareness for our school.  As a special 

added bonus, we are walking in our Halloween Costumes! 

Students will walk with their teacher and classes along a 1 km route through 

our community.  Students in grades 7 & 8 will be assigned to help teachers 

in the lower grades. 

We ask that each child please bring a monetary donation/pledges.  All 

donations received are for our Outdoor Classroom and Play Yard Updates. 

The class that raises the most money from K-2, 3-5 and 6-8 will each win a 

Pizza party! (A minimum of $100 must be raised for the class to win the pizza party.) 

A taxable receipt will be issued to you for donations over $20.  (Please make 

cheques payable to Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board Foundation.  

If you are contributing with cash of $20 or more and wish to receive a tax 

receipt, please make sure your information on the pledge form is complete.) 

Please have all money returned to your child’s teacher by Friday 

October 27, 2017. 

 

 

 
Donations of $20 or 

MORE will receive a 

tax receipt 

 

Return all money by 

Friday October 27, 

2017 

 

Win a Pizza Party   

with your class 

 

Come dressed in    

your Halloween 

Costume 

 

Wear comfortable 

walking shoes 

 

Walk around our 

neighbourhood with 

your class 

 

  


